
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 SAFETY ISSUES AT BRIDGE STREET/PINE AVENUE INTERSECTION 
 
  Maree and Bevan Clark were in attendance to raise concerns about road safety at the Bridge 

Street/Pine Avenue intersection in South New Brighton, where there was recently a fatal 
accident.  As long term residents on the corner, they recalled a significant number of vehicle 
accidents and near accidents in the past and they had previously sought remedial measures.  In 
their view, a small traffic island at the intersection on Pine Avenue to slow vehicles and stop 
vehicles from cutting the corner would be more effective than road narrowing.   

 
  The Board decided to request the Transport and City Streets Unit to report on safety issues at 

the Bridge Street/Pine Avenue intersection, for consideration at the Board meeting on 21 June 
2004. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


